
Subject: Re: Wilshire BID Logo
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 08/09/2016 02:49 PM
To: Cairo Rodriguez

Hi Cairo,

It was nice meeting you today as well. I look forward to working with you. Please let me know if there is ever anything I can 
do to be of assistance.

Attached is the Wilshire Center BID logo. Please let me know if you need anything else.

Also, as I mentioned I would like to invite you this years Wilshire Center BID Annual Membership Meeting. Our Annual 
Membership Meetings are always very well attended, by local property owners, managers, developers, business owners, 
and stakeholders.

The Annual BID Meeting will be held on Thursday, August 25, 2016. Coffee and donuts will be served at 8:00 a.m. and the 
meeting will begin at 8:30 a.m. 

The meeting will take place at Southwestern Law School, Bullocks Wilshire Building, 5th Floor in the Salle Moderne Room, 
3050 Wilshire Blvd., Los Angeles. 

This is a forum for assessed owners and other members of the District to familiarize themselves with the functions of the 
Corporation and to express their concerns and desires to the Corporation’s representatives.

Please let me know if you and Council President will be able to attend this very special event. Please feel free to call me 
directly at 213-321-6163 if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Aug 9, 2016, at 2:10 PM, Cairo Rodriguez <cairo.rodriguez@lacity.org> wrote:

Greetings,

It was nice meeting with you. Would you please email me the Wilshire BID logo for the clean up flyer. 

Thank you!

Cairo G. Rodriguez
Deputy
Council President *HERB J. WESSON, JR.*
City of Los Angeles Council District 10th
1819 S. Western Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90006
Office 323-733-8233
Fax 323-733-5833
www.herbwesson.com

  



 


